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To Whom it may concern 
Surely a child has a fundamental right to grow up in a family with a mother and a father, I know 
circumstances do not allows allow for this always. 
The proposal to allow same sex marriages takes away any chance for the child to grow up with a 
clearly defined father and a clearly defined father.  
This legislation destroys the notion of a family unit and totally devalues the meaning of family and all 
the reasons why a family is seen as the best place in which to rear children which are mentally stable 
and resilient and can go on to contribute positively to our society. 


